February 18, 2024
Dear ALRC and Alder Latimer Burris,

The North Street Neighborhood Association (NSNA) (which covers the Emerson East and Eken
Park neighborhoods) is writing in support of Mint Mark’s application for both a liquor license and
a conditional use permit (to have outdoor seating until midnight) for their new location at 1874
East Washington Ave, in the Standard. The neighborhood association voted unanimously to
provide this support at our February meeting.

We are familiar with their bar and restaurant from their existing location as well as other
endeavors the owners have worked on, and believe that they have given thorough consideration
to their plans. The restaurant and bar will enhance our neighborhood, giving people a new
option for dining (as well as the outdoor patio) and bringing new people to our neighborhood.

If you have any questions, you can reach our Co-Chairs, Julia Matthews and Rek Kwawer, at

Sincerely,
The North Street Neighborhood Association



